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I live in Portland , and I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision 
corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory 
Council. I am a 75 year old female who loves connecting to nature right here in 
Maine. There are a lot of others in the 55+ -95 year age brackets who share and 
cherish this type of experience as well. 


